
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 2 had a visit from the NSPCC. The learning focus was to ‘SPEAK OUT 

STAY SAFE’ which links to PSHE. We discussed different types of abuse, 

how to be safe online and our trusted adults both inside and outside 

school. 

We looked at some scenarios and had a discussion to share our ideas and 

thoughts. We then completed a booklet which had different activities in it. 

NSPCC workshop 


